
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

We Legoland at Dubai Parks & Resorts, Dubai, UAE a Merlin Entertainments plc. managed 

facility do write this recommendation letter for MAT Filtration Technologies as Life Support 

System Specialist on the Submarine Adventure ride that was successfully delivered on 

September 2016. 

MAT’s scope of works for this project included design (certified by Merlin), equipment supply 

& manufacture, installation, commissioning and training. 

We are extremely happy with the quality of the delivered project that continually tests the 

highest quality aquarium water from all Merlin facility’s globally, this paired with MAT’s 

ongoing aftersales support mean we are more than happy to recommend MAT for your 

project. 

Kind Regards 

 

Karl Rothenburg 

 

 

 

 

  


